
Contact

Interested homeowners can apply online during an
open application period. Not able to apply online? Call
the ANR Healthy Homes Program at 802-828-0141 or
1-877-344-0354 (toll-free) to apply over the phone. 

ANR Healthy Homes Program
ANR.HealthyHomes@vermont.gov 

802-828-0141  |  1-877-344-0354 (toll-free)
Learn more: https://bit.ly/VT-On-Site

The ANR Healthy Homes Program invites applicants with
prioritized projects to submit an application to confirm
their eligibility. The Program reviews the information
reported on the applications through tax documents,
signed forms, and site visits.

The ANR Healthy Homes Program
selects priority projects and contacts the
applicants with next steps. 

Prioritizing
Applications

T I M E L I N E  F O R  F U N D I N G  T O  R E P A I R  O R  R E P L A C E
O N - S I T E  W A T E R  O R  W A S T E W A T E R  S Y S T E M S

V e r m o n t  A g e n c y  o f  N a t u r a l  R e s o u r c e s  ( A N R )
 H e a l t h y  H o m e s  P r o g r a m

The State of Vermont is providing American Rescue Plan Act funding
to low- and moderate-income homeowners to repair or replace failed
or inadequate on-site wells and/or septic systems. This funding will
ensure Vermonters have safe, reliable drinking water and adequate
wastewater disposal. The funding process involves multiple steps:
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The ANR Healthy Homes Program
issues awards to applicants once
their applications have been verified. 
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Awardees hire a contractor of their choice to complete
the project and the State issues payment for the work.

5.5. Repairing or
Replacing
Systems


